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MERRY CHRISTMAS FROM LPS 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope to see lots of you at our Final Assembly next 
Monday morning at 9:00am in Mesley Hall.  After the 
assembly feel free to take your children home if you 
would like.  School will finish at 2:00pm, with the first 
bus departing at 2:15pm.  A reminder that there is NO 
school on Tuesday. 
 
Thank you to all parents who have helped to make 
2016 such a wonderful year at LPS.  Also a big thanks 
to all the staff at LPS who do a magnificent job to 
support and educate your children. 
 
I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a very safe New 
Year, have a great holiday and we will see you all 
back in 2017. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rob 

 
 

CURRICULUM DAY  
Tuesday  

20
th

 December 2016 
 
 
 

 
 

LPS is supporting the Salvation Army 
Community Appeal this year.   Please bring a 
can of food to place under our Christmas tree 
in the office. 
Donations will be presented to the Salvation 
Army at our final Christmas Assembly on 
Monday, 19th December in Mesley Hall. 
 
 

 

 

WELL DONE AWARDS 
 

Georgia Hutchinson  1M 
Jarrah Lowe  1H 

Miller Richards  1H 
Will Stein  1S 

Jack Cashin  1S 
Mahadev Gundlapalli  1R 

Aaron Bruce  1R 
 

Riley Prosser  2B 
Hamish Gill  2M 

Shayan Siddique  2H 
Benny Mills-Cutts  2X 

Toby Russell  2H 
Melanie Indian  2X 

Erica Begg  2H 
Hugh Munro  2X 
Jorja Kenny  2X 

Madi Johnston  2B 
Imogen Foster  2B 

 

Shaelin Selmes  3T 
Leila Houston  3T 
Jack Anderson  3T 
Aaryn Pokharel  3M 
Alexandra Lawry  3S 

Blake McCrae  3S 
Archer Smith  3S 
Remy Jans  3L 

Rhett  Collins  3L 
 

Ava Bennett  4H 
Julia Matthews  4E 

Maddi Campbell  4LH 
Gerad Bashaw  4LH 

Katie Harris  5M 
Taylan Ognenovski  5M 

Kasey Wilson  5L 
Marnie Woolford  5L 

Josh Smith  5G 
Thomas Tickner  5G 
Ali Baumgartner  5G 

Bella Grimley  5G 
 

Cody Quinlan  6M 
Milla Fixter  6M 

Imogen Funnell  6H 
Heidi Kaldvee  6H 
Madie Kenzie  6E 

Khye Simpson  6E 
Aidan Scott  6E 

Hannah Bell-Weeks  6R 
Vanessa McCarthy  6R 

 

mailto:leongatha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


LAST DAY FOR LUNCH ORDERS 
FROM THE CANTEEN IS FRIDAY 

16th DECEMBER 
We still require help in the canteen in 

2017.  If you are able to volunteer a few 
hours each term please contact Kerrie in 

the canteen or the LPS Office. 
 

 

EARLY FINISH 
Mon – 19th December 

End of Term 4 – Final Assembly 
9:00am – Mesley Hall 

School Finishes at 2:00pm 
 

 

 
COMING EVENTS - 2016 

 

December 

 

Fri – 16
th
 Grade 6 – Kris Kringle 

 

Mon – 19
th

 End of Term 4 – Final Assembly 

 School Finishes at 2pm. 

Tue – 20
th

 Curriculum Day – No School for 

 Students 
 

2017 
Tuesday 31

st
 January  - First Day of Term One 

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB – IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

January 2017 parents will only be able to pay 
by Credit Card online NOT by phone. 

Orders with cash can still be sent to school 
as normal. 

 

 

GUITAR LESSONS - 2017 

 

2017 - vacancies for new students. 
If you would like your child to continue/begin 
guitar classes in 2017 please let me know by the 
end of January via phone or email.  
Contact Maria directly by phone: 56552886 or 
email mariatehan14@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 

Our Sunsmart Policy requires compulsory 

wearing of school hats in Terms 1 & 4.  

Hats can be purchased from 

Nicks, Target and through 

Buxwear 

 

BREKKY CLUB HAS FINISHED FOR THE 

YEAR 

See you all in 2017, starting again 

Wednesday 8
th

 at 8:00am 

Thank you to Bakers Delight for the fantastic 

support. 

 

CANTEEN DUTY 
 
DECEMBER 

16
th

  Robyn Colwill – Tina Allen 
CANTEEN CLOSED FOR LUNCH ORDERS AFTER 16

th
 

 
We still need volunteers for Canteen Duty, hours are 
11:00am till 1:00pm, please call the school if you are 

available to help.  

 

UNIFORM 
School uniform is available to purchase online 

from Buxwear 
Here is the link to their website 

http://shop.buxwear.com.au 

 

UNITING CARE  
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST for 

January 2017 School Holiday Program 
For all enquiries please contact  

Tracey - 0466 480 712 
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